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CAMPUS BULLETI OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

December 14-18, 1981 IX, 16 

DUE TO A NUMBER OF REQUESTS, THIS SPECIAL 'ISSUE OF THE. CAMPUS BULLETIN IS BEING 
MADE AVAILABLE DURING THE FINAL WEEK OF THE FALL SEMESTER. 

Monday, December 14-Thursday, December 17 

Final Exams As Scheduled 

Friday~ December 18 

p.m. 

p .m. 

7:30 a.m. 

9:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

11:30 a.m. 

December 19 

Graduation Rehearsal. Binkley Chapel. 

Senior Class Dinner. Seminary Cafeteria. 
(Advance Tickets Required). 

Senior Breakfast for graduates (and spouses). 
Seminary Cafeteria. 

Graduates assemble in Binkley Chapel basement. 

Graduation Exercises. Binkley Chapel. 
Address: Dr. Chauncey R. Daley, Jr., Editor 
of Western Recorder, Kentucky Baptist news 
journal. 

President's Reception for graduates and their 
families. Broyhill Hall. 

BUSINESS OFFICE May graduates may begin filling out the necessary 
REMINDERS: forms for graduation in the following offices: 

Registrar: Diploma 
Business Office: Invitations and calling cards 
Bookstore: Academic regalia 

All students are also reminded that all accounts must be paid in the Business 
Office before you can begin spring semester classes. 

DECEMBER PHT 
CERTIFICATES: 

December graduates who will not be attending 
the Senior Class dinner on Friday and would 
like to pickup their PHT (Putting Hubby Through) 

certificates may do so at the switchboard on Saturday morning, December 19. 

REVISED SWITCHBOARD 
SCHEDULE:. 

December 21, 
December 24, 
December 28, 
January 1 
January 2 

During the Christmas recess, the switchboard 
will be open on its regular schedule except on 
the fo·llowing days: 

22, 23 9:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 
25, 26 Closed 
29, 30, 31 8:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 

Closed 
Resume regular schedule 

OPEN HOUSE An open house will be held at the Wake Forest 
INVITATION: College Birthplace (Calvin Jones House) for the 

next two Sundays, December 13 and 20, from 
3:00-5:00 p.m. The house has been beautifully decorated in the Williamsburg 

All members of the seminary family are invited to attend. 

LIBRARY SERVICE 
DURING HOLIDAYS: 

The Library will be open on the following schedule 
during the Christmas recess: 

(OVER) 



December 14 
December 15-16 
December 17 
December 18 

December 19-27 

December 28-31 
January 4-8 
January 11 
January 12 

8:00 a.m.-12 Midnight 
7:45 a.m.-12 Midnight 
7:45 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 
8:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 

Closed 

8:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 
8:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 
8:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 
Resume Normal Schedule 

NEW COURSE ON Professor Emeritus Garland A. Hendricks will 
RURAL LIFE TRENDS: conduct a class during the spring semester 

entitled "Contemporary Trends in Rural Life." 
The course will deal with "What Is Happening Today." It will feature outstanding 
experts from this region who will speak in. such areas as World Food Supplies 
and Needs, Prospects for Energy, New Food Products, Pest Control and Environ-
mental Issues, Landscaping for Beauty, Animal Science, Economics, and ·civil 
Religion in Community Life. The course is scheduled to meet on Thursday nights 
from 7-9:00 beginning January 14. For details, go to the Registrar's Office. 
The course will be taught on the master's degree level. 

COURSE ADDITION TO B-1628 - Galatians will be taught in the spring 
SPRING SCHEDULE: semester at 9:00 a.m. on Wednesdays and Fridays 

by Dr. Archie Nations. The course will be a 
-study of the Letter to the Galatians in the historical setting in the life of 
Paul, utilizing the English text. Prerequisite: B15O0. 

REGISTRATION SP.RING 
SEMESTER - 1982:--

Students who have pre-registered can finalize 
registration during regular office hours between 
December 8, 1981 - January 11, 1982. Secure a 

clearance card from the Business Office and class cards from the Registrar's 
office. 

OFFICES CLOSED: All seminary offices, including the campus 
·stores·, -:will be closed during the week of 

-December 21-25 and on January 1. 

RECREATION FACILITIES: The gym and recreation room will be closed 
during the Christmas recess, D.ecember 21-

J anuary 11. The recreation room will be available for use during regular office 
hours upon request .. Students and staff persons can checkout keys to the gym 
for two-hour periods during regular office hours, Monday-Friday. I. D. 's will 
b. required. 

CAPS AND GOWNS: December graduates are reminded to pick-up 
their caps· and gowns at the seminary bookstore. 

These should be returned to the bookstore following the graduation service on 
Saturday morning. 

Th next issue of the Camp·us ·Bulletin will be for the week of January 12-15, 
19 ... Information must be submitted by Wednesday, January 6. 
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